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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
At Tunstall Nursery School we give children the opportunity to eat a snack during the session time. 
 
In order to continue to offer the children a healthy snack we are asking for a contribution of either a one 
off payment of £38 for the school year (this works out to £1 a week), or a payment of £13 each term per 
family.  This will contribute towards the cost of snack time and will enable us to provide the children with 
a snack throughout the year.  
 
If you are unable to contribute this amount please give me a telephone call to discuss your situation.  
Each instance will be dealt with in a confidential manner. 
 
If we do not receive enough contributions we may be unable to continue snack time within the nursery 
class.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Kate Lanning    
Deputy Headteacher   
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

SNACK CONTRIBUTION 
 

NAME..................................................................................................................  

 

 

• I attach £38 for the school year contribution  

• I attach £13 for this terms contribution  

(delete as applicable) 

 

 

Cheques to be made payable to Tunstall Nursery School  

 

 

Signed................................................ 

 

Date.................................................... 


